Re: Website

Subject: Re: Website

From: Bob Nelson <bobnelson.moaa@gmail.com>
Date: 2/23/2016 6:17 PM

To: CDR Walter Albert Rey <wrey@columbus.rr.com>
CC: Joe Leonard <jri@nonprofitdynamics.com>

Hi Walter -

We established our own, stand-alone website in 2007 and in 2014 we transitioned to
NonProfitDynamics (Joe Leonard, owner and developer) for hosting our site at
www.ppcmoaa.org. Joe has done a very good job for us as you can see from our site. His
cost is also very reasonable and he is very attentive to suggestions, improvements or
corrections.

He is Cc"d on this message.

sf, Bob Nelson

Webmaster, Pikes Peak Chapter

On 2/23/2016 8:18 AM, CDR Walter Albert Rey wrote:
I1’m the webmaster for moaa-centralohio.org and interested in your experience with
MOAA Website solutions. 1°m looking for ways to improve my site while lessening the
burden..in particular membership only areas and limiting access to areas by certain
board members. 1°d appreciate any comments about Website Solutions as | explore
different vendors. Thanks

CDR Walter Rey, USN Ret

Webmaster/Treasurer
MOAA Central Ohio Chapter
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